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Hello Division 3! I am so excited to be
back once again to serve the
community with all of you! I hope you
had a blast at D-CON and enjoyed it
because I know I did! Personally, my
favorite part was meeting all of you
and even hearing our candidates
during caucus sessions! I also had so
much fun doing workshops and I
hope you enjoyed them as much as I
did! It was a great time and I cannot
wait to see you all again next year.
However, if you’re new my name is
Arley Martinez. 

A LITTLE ABOUT ME - I am an 11th
grader from Ridgeland High School
and have been involved with Key
Club all throughout high school. I
have served as treasurer and LTG, but
I am also involved in Beta and NHS. I
play tennis, I love traveling, and my
dream pet is a cat who I hope to
name Milo. 
My Favorite Service Project Memory -
Making spaghetti for the Ronald
McDonald House, it was a silly
memory with so many laughs but it
was such a fortunate opportunity to
have! 



DCON 
I just wanna begin by saying
thank you to everyone who
attended D-CON. The event

was jam-packed with
workshops, guest speakers, and

so many other Key Clubbers
from the K-T District.

Nevertheless, this is to say that I
hope everyone enjoyed the

workshops, speakers, and even
met at least one new person! I
was so interested in hearing

everyone’s service ideas as well
because I couldn’t wait to bring

them back to my club (ex.
Isaiah House 117 and the

Ronald McDonald House.
Overall, I hope everyone

became inspired and
motivated to volunteer! 

A hilarious talent show
performance

Making blankets
for Isaiah House

117



1st District Board! 
We had our first district board meeting for the year
from the 12th to the 14th and I cannot express how

excited I am for the future! We discussed our
upcoming plans and goals and how we can best

achieve them. The board itself is made of a
fantastic group who have made the position even

more amazing! 

My amazing Poke
Bowl 

A fun
teamwork

exercise
and our
amazing
Governor 

Out 3 little Bears 

Me attempting to
fish out my golf ball 



The 73rd annual International Convention is coming
up! It will be in Atlanta, GA from July 9th to the 14th.
The theme is “Go for Gold” which is for the time that

the 1996 Summer Olympics were held in Atlanta.
ICON offers many opportunities such as fantastic and

wide-ranged workshops, meeting new people from
around world, and even enjoying the different

sceneries and activities which Atlanta offers. This is
an amazing opportunity so I advise everyone to sign

up as soon as possible! More information can be
found on the ktkey.org website

ICON 


